Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 9:11 AM

To: '‘Dennis Dettloff'

Subject: RE: 3220 Lakeshore Avenue, Oakland, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000229
Dennis,

Your request for an extension to September 2 is acceptable. As you know, please ensure the wells are surveyed to NAD
83 and NAVD88 and upload these to Geotracker if different from the previous 1994 results.
Thanks,
Barb Jakub

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 7:32 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 3220 Lakeshore Avenue, Oakland, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000229

Ms. Jakub:

In your letter dated June 2, 2011 for the above referenced location, you requested a Site Review Summary Report to be
submitted by August 2, 2011. This report was to include a utility survey. We recently were at the site conducting the
utility survey and it soon came apparent that the site map we currently have does not match the current site layout.
Therefore, we are going to schedule a surveyor to survey the site and then prepare the utility survey map and the
requested Site Review Summary Report. It is my understanding that the site was last surveyed in 1994.

Due to the circumstances | would like to request that the Site Review Summary Report be submitted by September 2,
2011. Let me know if this is acceptable to you?

Regards,

Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.| Project Manager
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This e-mail message and its attachments are confidential and subject to the disclaimer published at the link
below. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it.

Dit e-mailbericht en de bijbehorende bijlagen zijn vertrouwelijk en vallen onder de disclaimer in de
onderstaande link. Wanneer dit bericht niet voor u is bedoeld, graag deze e-mail verwijderen.

Ce message et toutes les piéces jointes sont confidentiels et sont sujets a des limitations de responsabilité
consultables en cliquant sur le lien ci-dessous. Si vous recevez ce message par erreur, merci de le détruire.
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